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Well done to our Senior Choir who performed at the recent Rotary Club charity concert in the Sacred Heart Church Omagh.             
Congratulations also to all our pupils who performed in the EA Music Service Spring Concert at Strule Arts Centre Omagh(below) - 
Aodhán Travers on cello, James Mullarkey on flute, Dermot Mullan on cornet and Jacob Hassett on saxophone  

Well done to our GCSE Drama students who completed their scripted performance moderation this week. They performed scenes 
from Kindertransport, Night Mother and Of 

https://www.facebook.com/Strule-Arts-Centre-Omagh-132233550186890/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWbE8uFxlaMZXUFcJ6MbVvrFHkQb8tqlKmMNM7bSEfmnF0dNNR2vHKmnYzP80eIOAFO_6j2LskEUAfLI0uLxYL16NLpHdIXQgw6Tv6V_GbtuktiGwMluOvz6_4bHRxlPxINUkA6QFY5f_q4R6_atRPlWMsXe_JIxXtcgQ9t9rh9xoNa4


 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  
At the moment we have a number of pupils in school who are 
highly sensitive to nuts in particular peanuts, exposure or 
ingestion of nuts can cause very serious health problems for 
some students therefore we would very much appreciate if 
pupils refrain from bringing nuts or nut products i.e.   
peanut bars, sweets, into school,  
and to remain diligent if any of 
their friends  suffer from nut      
allergies. 
If pupils are travelling on school 
trips, we request that they refrain 
from  bringing any form of nut or 
nut products on the trip, to ensure 
the safety of their friends.  

Congratulations to our Student of the Month recipients for January and February. Well done 
lads, keep up the good work. 


